
 

 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 

TECHNICAL ADVISORY COMMITTEE 

JULY 15TH REGULAR MEETING 

July 8, 2021 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Corpus Christi Metropolitan Planning Organization (Corpus Christi 
MPO) Technical Advisory Committee meeting scheduled for July 15, 2021, has been CANCELLED. 

The next regular meeting of the Corpus Christi MPO Technical Advisory Committee is planned to be held 
on August 19, 2021, at 9:00 a.m. at the Corpus Christi Regional Transportation Authority (CCRTA), 2nd 
floor Board Room, 602 N. Staples St., Corpus Christi, Texas 78401. Please check our website 
http://www.corpuschristi-mpo.org/index.html for the most current information. 

If you have questions, please email at ccmpo@cctxmpo.us. 

 

 

Robert F. MacDonald, MPA, P.E.  
Transportation Planning Director 
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